From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: HPE CM: EB-2019-0159 FW: Natural gas no climate solution for Ontario
Date: Friday, March 27, 2020 5:29:06 PM

From: kat kay

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 8:20 PM

To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>

Subject: Natural gas no climate solution for Ontario

To Ontario Energy Board,
I hope you are well. I am emailing to advocate for the rejection of the Enbridge Dawn-Parkway pipeline proposal in
Hamilton. I do not think that this is a good idea. It does not align with Ontario’s commitment to lower emissions. It

would be completely counterintuitive. Please consider this email and the many more you have received. The
pipeline wold be a nonsensical action with respect to climate change.

Thanks for reading.

Katie King





